
From: Fogel, Cathleen A.
Sent: 3/10/2010 6:09:43 PM

Gleeson, Jeff (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J5G3); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@scc.com );| Redacted______

To:

Redacted Yamagata, Joy C.
(JYamagata@semprautilities.com); Alyssa.Cherry@sce.com 
(Alyssa.Cherry@sce.com); Wiggins, Don (DWiggins@semprautilities.com); 
Cheryl.Wynn@sce.com (Cheryl.Wynn@sce.com); Athena Besa 
(ABesa@semprautilities.com); Mendoza, Julia (JMendoza@semprautilities.com)
Clinton, Jeanne (jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Energy Division intent to issue Disposition Letter Approving PWHRP Advice

Letters (AL) 3087-G-A/3608-E-A; 2430-E-A; 2144-E-A/1926-G-A; and 4070-A on 
THURSDAY, with two conditions

Greetings
All-

This is a heads up
that Energy Division staff and managers have reviewed the joint IOU Supplemental 
Advice Letter for the Prescriptive Whole House Program.

Tomorrow we will move ahead to issue a
disposition letter approving the Supplemental AL as filed with two
conditions:

p. 28 (redline
version supplied by lOUs), ED-required changes indicated in red:

"While the lOUs are
supportive of and understand the need for coordination amongst the various
state, federal, and IOU programs, providing individual customer data to outside entities is an unlawful
breach of our customer confidentiality. At this time, the lOUs commit to closely
analyzing the local governments' need for aggregated
data, as well as exploring ways of coordinating such information with local
governments."
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Best
wishes,

Cathy
Fogel

Senior Analyst, Energy Efficiency Planning Section

Climate Strategies Branch, 
Energy Division

California Public Utilities 
Commission

cf1@cpuc.ca.gov

ph: 415-703-1809
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